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Greetings to each of you from Argentina. We pray that you are well and that you are seeing the Lord’s working in your life. 
We have been truly blessed this past month by the good hand of God upon us.  

✦ During the past month the Lord has given has several opportunities to share the gospel with others, though none have 
made a profession of faith, the seed was planted. Pray that this seed will take root in tier hearts and that these individuals 
might be saved. 

✦ We were able to preach and teach during a family camp this past month. What a blessing!  The Lord truly worked in the 
hearts of the families there. Many adults afterward commented how they had been instructed and touched during our 
lessons. One topic I taught on, ‘forgiveness in the marriage relationship’, especially hit home in the hearts of many in 
attendance. 

✦ We have sent our teens to the last over-night youth activity for the summer, before school starts again. They have truly 
enjoyed these times of fellowship and sharing the word of God with other teens. However, one of the girls, was robbed of her 
cell-phone by a young man who put a knife to her throat as she stood in front of the church waiting for her parents. This 
happened in broad daylight on a busy street. But praise the Lord for His protection, as she was not harmed physically. I 
mention this so that you can better understand the dangers we face even in daily activities here in Argentina.   

✦ The Lord has presented me with opportunities to preach again in 2 churches in Rosario during the past month. These were 
a blessing to us. One opportunity was specifically concerning “missions” and “missions giving”. What a blessing to see people 
respond to the word of God when it is preached! It was obvious during the invitation times that the Holy Spirit was working 
in the hearts of several who were present.   

✦ During this past month we had a distinct blessing in having 2 of our daughters fly down here for a brief visit from Texas. It 
was such a treat to spend some time with them.  

✦ Friends, it has been several months since we have had anyone present in our services here in Pergamino. And all our 
contacts have turned cold towards the things of God. After much time in prayer, Carla and I both feel that the Lord is 
preparing to move us to another part of Argentina. We have much to do to actually move, in the meantime we are praying 
specifically about 2 other cities here in Argentina, one being Córdoba and the other Rosario. Each have more than 1.5 million 
people and there is much need for the gospel. Please pray with us concerning our next phase of ministry. We only desire to be 
where God would have us to minister His word, and are looking forward to what He has for our next phase of ministry!
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We thank you all for your 
faithful prayers and support!


